
Year 7 Catch-Up Statement 2014/15 

Additional funding comes into the academy to support those students who are below level 4 in 
English and Mathematics on entry in year 7. The amount for the year 2013-2014 was £500 per 
student and it is expected to be the same for the academic year 2014-2015. 

In 2013-2014 we had 21 eligible students and so received £10,500. 

In 2014-2015 we have 22 eligible students and anticipate receiving £11,000. 

We use this extra funding to help fund a wide range of literacy interventions such as: 

- Specialist assessment screening to identify Dyslexia and Dyscalculia. 

- Literacy skills intervention in small groups. 

- Numeracy skills intervention in small groups. 

- Smaller group sizes in English and maths for those students who need additional support to 

accelerate their progress. 

- Identification and purchase of reading scheme resources such as Accelerated Reader. 

- Provision of additional educational resources and equipment. 

- Supporting Literacy and Numeracy across the curriculum. 

 

 

 


